

Mrs M Robinson, Headteacher All Saints CE Primary School Easby Drive Ilkley LS29 9BE

Department of Children's Services

Aiming High for Children

Early Years Services
Early Learning Team
Margaret McMillan Tower
Bradford, BD1 1NN

Tel: 01274 439611

Email: early.learning@bradford.gov.uk

9 October 2018

Dear Michele

We would like to congratulate you on All Saints CE primary school's results this year. The analysis of the 2018 EYFSP data show pleasing outcomes in the following:

- Consistently good GLD and Mean score, outcomes over 3 years from 2016 2018 which have exceeded the national GLD and Mean score averages
- The proportion of children achieving GLD outcomes has risen by 10.7% to 93.5% in 2018
- Writing outcomes have improved, resulting in a 9% increase in children achieving the expected level (or above) in Literacy overall for 2018 (95%)
- Children achieving all the Prime ELGs (or above) has increased by 12% from 86% (2017) to 98% (2018)

On behalf of the local authority we wish you continued success for the coming year. Please pass on our sincere thanks to your hard working team for continuing to create and provide a great start for the children in their care.

We look forward to working with you in the future to share your best practice across the district.

Yours sincerely

Yasmin Umarji Strategic Manager

Education and Learning

Munery

Yours sincerely
Andrea Nicholls

Andrea Nicholls
Early Years Officer
EYFSP Moderation Manager
Education and Learning

